NOTICE TO GENERAL ASBESTOS ABATEMENT CONTRACTORS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text4]The State of Maine Bureau of General Services seeks to pre-qualify Asbestos Abatement Contractors to bid on Renovations at the Cultural Building located at 230 State Street in Augusta, Maine.

[bookmark: Text6]Applications must be completed and returned electronically to Jill Instasi at bgs.architect@maine.gov on or before Wednesday, May 28th, 2021 at 2:00 PM.  The detailed Information for Contractors is on the BGS website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

